
North American Martyrs Parish 
Two Churches ~ One Community ~ A Pennsylvania Charitable Trust 

December 25, 2016, The Nativity of the Lord (Christmas) 

MASS SCHEDULE & STAFF 
Saturday Vigil …...…………….………………...4:00 PM 
Sundays ..………....………………....8:00 AM, 11:00 AM 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word at 11:00 AM Mass 
Weekday:  Monday, & Wednesday …………….8:00 AM 
 Friday ………….................................9:00 AM 
 

Mr. Anthony H. Costa, Jr., Parish Pastoral Associate 
412-374-3980 or nampastoral@gmail.com 

Mr. Tim Thorsen, Business Manager, Ext 22 
busmgr@namcatholicchurch.org 

Mrs. Charlotte Dobrinsky, Church Secretary 
& Bulletin Editor, NAM, Ext 10 
office@namcatholicchurch.org 

Mrs. Pat Cepec, Church Secretary, St. Michael 
stmikepitcairn@verizon.net 

Ms. Donna Lew-Buechel, Dir of Religious Education, Ext 18 
namreoffice@gmail.com 

Mrs. Christine Huff, Youth Minister, Ext 12 
chuff1571@comcast.net 

Mrs. Nikole Laubham, Lead Administrator 
nlaubham@namschool.org 

Ms. Danielle Cole, Director of School Advancement 
cole@namschool.org, Ext 24 

Mr. Paul White, Music Director 
pwhite1735@verizon.net 

Mrs. Suzanne Evanchak, School Secretary 
office@namschool.org 

www.namcatholicchurch.org  •  www.namschool.org 
Find us on Facebook at http://www.facebook.com/NAMParish 

Office Hours Monday-Friday, 9:00 AM-5:00 PM 
Diocesan Victim Assistance Hotline 1-888-808-1235 

Gambling assistance 1-877-565-2112 

 

North American Martyrs Church 
2526 Haymaker Rd • Monroeville, PA • 15146 

412-373-0330 

St. Michael Church 
750 Wall Ave • Pitcairn, PA • 15140 

412-373-2610 

MASS SCHEDULE & SACRAMENTS 
Sundays ……………….………………………...9:30 AM 
Tuesday & Thursday ……………….…………...8:00 AM 

St. Anthony Novena begins 13 Tuesdays before June 13th 

when Tuesday’s Mass will be at 7:00 PM 
Pastor …...……………………...412-373-0330 X11 
Office/Rectory (NAM) ………...412-373-0330 X10 
Office/Rectory (St. Michael) ….412-373-2610 
Business Manager …………......412-373-0330 X22 
Parish Pastoral Associate……...412-374-3980 
School …………………………..412 373-0889 
School Advancement Office .….412-373-0330 X24 
School Fax ……………………...412-349-0175 
Religious Education ……….......412-349-0942 
Youth Ministry ………………...412-373-0330 X12 
Office Fax, (NAM) .………..…...412-380-1306 
Office Fax, (St. Michael) ……....412-373-2031 

Rite of Reconciliation: 12:00-1:00 PM: At Saint Mi-
chael Church the second Saturday of the month. All other 
Saturdays confessions will be at NAM. 
Baptisms: By appointment only. Second Sundays during 
11:00 Mass and fourth Sundays after 11:00 Mass at 
NAM. Baptisms at St. Michael Church will be on the 
third Sunday of the month during the 9:30 Mass. A Pre-
Baptism Seminar is required for first-time parents. Call 
Charlotte to make arrangements. 
Marriages: Arrangements must be made at least six 
months in advance. Call Fr. Joe. 
For post-abortion healing contact Rachel’sVineyard.org 

Pregnancy Counseling: Genesis 412-766-2693 or 
      Birthright 412-621-1988 

Rev. Joseph G. Luisi, Pastor 
office@namcatholicchurch.org 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
 North American Martyrs is a vibrant parish, built on multi-generational and cultural traditions blended through the grace of the 
Holy Spirit.  Reflecting the unconditional mercy of Jesus Christ, we as a faith community sharing God’s love with all people, enthusi-
astically reach out to embrace everyone, especially the poor, broken, suffering and lost.  We draw our strength through prayer, listen-
ing to and acting upon God’s Word and celebrating the Eucharist, to foster a closer relationship with Christ as humble and faithful 
members of His Universal Church. 
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THANK YOU! CHRISTMAS COMMUNION CALL VISITS, FREE BOOK! 
CATHOLIC RADIO, COME FLY WITH ME! 

 

THANK YOU!:  Thanks to Cris D’Ascenzo and the members of the Altar Rosary Society and various vol-
unteers for decorating our churches so beautifully this Christmas Season. Thanks also to the Altar Rosary 

Society for underwriting the costs of our live Christmas trees. Thanks to all of you who have made donations for the 
Christmas flowers which the Altar Rosary Society uses to purchase them. Thanks to all of you who clean our 
churches each week as a sign of your loving service to the Lord as well as our money counters who come each week. 
Thanks to all of you who have purchased luminaria in memory of your deceased loved ones. Your purchase not only 
memorializes your loved ones but assists our Youth Ministry. The luminaria money is used to help defray the cost of the 
bus for the March for Life on January 26-27. Thanks to: our greeters, ushers, altar servers, lectors, Eucharistic min-
isters, cantors, choir members, musicians and parish music ministers for all you have done to make our Christmas 
liturgies so beautiful, memorable and meaningful. 
 

CHRISTMAS COMMUNION CALL VISITS:  There are currently 54 parishioners who are either homebound or in a nursing 
home. Since coming here, I have always split up the Christmas and Easter visits with Deacon Rick, Fr. Steve, Denise 
Lucas or Elizabeth Trexler. Now Tony Costa and I will be splitting the visits.  We will try to contact the Eucharistic 
minister who is designated to bring communion to that parishioner so that we don’t attempt to visit that person on the 
same day as he/she has already been visited. For those that I visit, I will also offer to hear their confession and to anoint 
them. Fortunately, the Christmas season extends until January 9, the Feast of the Baptism of the Lord. Tony and I will be 
visiting in spurts, between now and January 9. 
 

FREE BOOK!:  Due to the generosity of DynamicCatholic.com, I ordered several hundred of the new book by Matthew 
Kelly entitled Resisting Happiness which will be available at both of our churches on Christmas Eve and Christmas Day. 
You will be instructed before Mass to pick one up upon leaving church (one per family). Hopefully, this will be a source 
of many blessings for you and your family and friends now and throughout the coming year. 
 

CATHOLIC RADIO:  We Are One Body is WAOB 106.7 FM. It is now available across the country via internet and their 
free “apps”. Here, too, it has become available via 106.7 FM and 860 AM. Let us invite Jesus into our lives everyday. 
Let us adore Jesus, learn from Jesus and trust Jesus in our cars, at home, at work and in every circumstance. That’s 
WAOB. Stay tuned and please see WAOB.org for details. 
 

COME FLY WITH ME!”  Since coming to North American Martyrs Parish seven years ago, I have had the privilege to 
lead a bus tour to the North American Martyrs Shrine (along with four other shrines) in June of 2012 and led a bus pil-
grimage last September to Philadelphia for Pope Francis’ visit which coincided with the World Meeting of Families. I 
thought it was time for an international pilgrimage.  Before coming to North American Martyrs Parish, I have been 
blessed to lead four other international pilgrimages: one to Italy, two to Medjugorge and one to the Holy Land. This time 
I would like to lead you on a pilgrimage to: Fatima (Portugal), Lourdes (France) and to Santiago de Compostela (Spain). 
I have not been to any of these famous pilgrim sites and would love for you to accompany me. Check out the ad in to-
day’s bulletin. For those expressing an interest in the pilgrimage, see me about giving you additional information. 
 

                          Fr. Joe  

 

 
 
 
 

PILGRIMAGE TO FATIMA, LOURDES 
AND SANTIAGO DE COMPOSTELA 

11 DAYS:  SEPTEMBER 13 – 23, 2017 
Visit ing Fat ima,  Coimbra,  Santiago de Compostela ,  

Salamanca,  Ávila ,  Madrid and Lourdes!!  
HOSTED BY FR.  JOE LUISI  

ONLY $3099 PER PERSON FROM PITTSBURGH 
(Air/land price is $2399 plus $700 gov’t taxes/airline surcharges) 

TOUR INCLUDES: Roundtrip Air from Pittsburgh, first class/select hotels, most meals, 
comprehensive sightseeing with a professional tour director, entrance fees, and more!! 
FOR MORE INFORMATION & A BROCHURE, CONTACT FATHER LUISI: 

Tel: (412) 373-0330 ext. 11  or  Email: joegluisi@comcast.net 
CELEBRATE THE 100TH ANNIVERSARY OF OUR LADY OF FATIMA 
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THE ST. VINCENT DePAUL SOCIETY will meet Wednesday, January 4 at 7:00 PM in the Rectory Conference Room. 

COLLECTIONS 

THERE WILL BE TWO COLLECTIONS taken up at all 
Masses on Christmas. One is for the church and the sec-
ond is for the support of children and youth. During this 
season of gift-giving, we ask that you remember your 
church kindly and be generous to the children and youth. 
Thank you for your continued support.. 
THE SECOND COLLECTION taken up at all Masses next 
weekend, December 31 & January 1, is for the Building 
and Grounds Maintainance. Thank you for your assis-
tance in keeping our surroundings beautiful. 

An old joke asks, “What time is Midnight Mass?” The 
answer is not really obvious, since Christmas is unique in 
having several distinct celebrations. The readings and 
prayers vary greatly from hour to hour. The Vigil Mass 
hinges on the family heritage of Jesus and his origins. 
The concept of “midnight” predates clock time, and real-
ly has to do with a celebration in the hours of darkness. 
Years ago, it was not possible to receive Communion 
without fasting for a full day, so the late hour of this 
Mass made it possible for the people to receive. The first 
Mass after sunrise, the Mass at Dawn, was once known 
as “The Shepherds’ Mass,” and later Masses set aside 
stories of Jesus’ birth to focus on the key to the day’s cel-
ebration: John the Evangelist’s majestic theology of 
Christ’s identity as the Word made flesh, dwelling among 
us. One feast, four separate Masses. Only monasteries 
manage the whole round. Parishioners typically take just 
one entry point into the mystery. Yet there is much to 
savor and celebrate in the coming of Christ into the 
world. Christmas is not a day, but a season. You still 
have two weeks to send those Christmas cards before 
you’re officially late! 
—James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

TREASURES FROM OUR TRADITION 

PARISH CHRISTMAS SCHEDULE, 2016-2017 
NORTH AMERICAN MARTYRS (MONROEVILLE)/ST. MICHAEL (PITCAIRN) 

 
Christmas Masses 

(No Confessions on Christmas Eve) 
Saturday, December 24, 4:00 PM, NAM Church 

Saturday, December 24, 10:00 PM, NAM Church 
(Choral Music begins at 9:30 PM) 

Sunday, December 25, 8:00 & 11:00 AM, NAM Church 
Sunday December 25, 9:30 AM, St. Michael Church, Pitcairn 

 
Solemnity of Mary, the Holy Mother of God 

(New Year’s Day) 
Saturday, December 31, 2016, 12:00-1:00 PM, Confession, NAM Church 

Saturday, December 31, 2016, 4:00 PM, NAM Church 
Sunday, January 1, 2017, 8:00 AM & 11:00 AM, NAM Church 
Sunday, January 1, 2017, 9:30 AM, St. Michael Church, Pitcairn 

 
The Epiphany of the Lord 

Saturday, January 7, 2017, 12:00-1:00 PM, Confession, NAM Church 
Saturday, January 7, 2017, 4:00 PM, NAM Church 

Sunday, January 8, 2017, 8:00 & 11:00 AM, NAM Church 
Sunday, January 8, 2017, 9:30 AM, St. Michael Church, Pitcairn 

If you were an altar server as a child or youth, you are in 
a position to offer a valuable service to your church as an 
adult altar server in the present. If you do not have that 
particular experience, you need minimal training to do so. 
Adult altar servers currently assist the priest at daily 
Masses and funerals; however, no one expects you to 
commit to serving every day. Call NAM or St. Michael 
church office to begin your introduction, or re-
introduction, to serving on the altar. 

AN OPPORTUNITY 
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YOU’RE INVITED! 

Today we welcome our Lord and 
Savior who became man to save us 
from sin and bring us everlasting 
life. In that same spirit may we ask 
God to strengthen us for the work 

ahead in the ON MISSION FOR THE CHURCH 
ALIVE! planning initiative. Help us to be open to the 
ways in which we can help build the Church of Pitts-
burgh. There will be parish-based opportunities for prayer 
and conversation; check your bulletin and learn more at 
OnMissionChurchAlive.org. 

ON MISSION FOR THE CHURCH ALIVE! 

 

 

Free Community Christmas Dinner 
Sunday, December 25, 2016  

St. Bernadette Church Lourdes Center 
Serving 1:30 to 3:30 PM 

RSVP call John 724-814-6816 or 
E-mail:breakingbread15146@gmail.com 

On this day of gifts and gift-giving, it seems appropriate 
that we take a moment to reflect on the great gift of God’s 
Word. Because it is creative, God’s Word always points 
to its author, always calls us to respond. Because it is 
powerful, God’s Word can link the sublime with the ri-
diculous, the transcendent with the immanent, the divine 
with the human. Because it is graceful, God’s Word es-
tablishes a relationship of deep intimacy between us and 
God. At the heart of God’s Word lies a tantalizing tension 
between the mysterious and the mundane. In our liturgi-
cal celebration, this unresolved tension both reveals the 
meaning of life for us and calls us to respond, to act upon 
that meaning. Once accepted and opened, the gift of 
God’s Word is a gift that keeps on giving and keeps on 
calling us to give in return. It dares us to be like the gift-
giver and to become gifts for others, not only at Christ-
mas, but at every moment of life. 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

THE GIFT OF GOD’S WORD 

2017 LUCKY NUMBER CALENDARS  

Support the ministries and the mission of the Sisters of 
Divine Providence by purchasing a $25 Lucky Number 
Calendar based on the PA Daily Lottery. Pick 3 Day and 
Pick 3 Evening numbers are still available; your number 
is yours for the entire 2017 calendar year! Daily winners 
receive a minimum of $25 up to $150. For an order form, 
visit cdpsisters.org/2017LuckyNumber or call Nicole Da-
vis at 412-635-5437. 

 . . . When the weather turns nasty, please remember to 
listen to the school One-Call system and your local news 
casts on TV and radio, and to please refrain from calling 
the school or church to ask if school or CCD has been 
canceled. Thank you! 
 . . . If you have attended here for any length of time and 
consider this your parish, we would like you to know that 
in order to become a member, you must register. Those 
who have grown up in the parish and who are now adults 
must also register. Unless you are receiving envelopes 
each month or unless you are a registered on-line giver, 
you cannot receive a tax statement of your donations, nor 
be eligible for a sponsor’s certificate for baptism, confir-
mation or as a witness to a wedding. To avoid disappoint-
ment, fill out the coupon on page 7 in the bulletin or call 
the secretary at either church to ask for a membership 
package. 
 . . . Parking is NOT permitted anywhere except in desig-
nated spaces between painted white lines. There is more 
than adequate parking available for every Mass except 
perhaps for Easter and Christmas. First-time violators 
will be issued a warning. Repeat offenders may be sub-
jected to legal consequences. 
 . . . Please do not close your envelopes with tape or sta-
ples. The moneycounters have a big job to do every Mon-
day morning and must do it within the morning hours in 
order to free up the conference room for other parish 
business. Staples and tape only slow up this process. By 
the same token, not folding the paper money is a huge 
time-saver. 
 

Thanks for your attention and help with these details! 

HOUSEKEEPING NOTES 
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

DONNA LEW-BUECHEL, 
DIRECTOR OF RELIGIOUS EDUCATION, 412-349-0942 

 

CCD classes are every Wednesday 6:45-8:00 PM for 
grades 1-8. If you have not registered your child(ren) 
please contact the Religious Education Office. It is NOT 
too late!! 
Also, High School Aides are always in demand for all 
grade levels. This is a great way to help share with the 
child(ren) of our Parish and gain Service Hours. If inter-
ested contact Donna Lew-Buechel. 
We are always in need of Substitute teachers throughout 
the year. Lessons will be provided. Contact the Religious 
Education office if you are interested. 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT 

DONNA LEW-BUECHEL, SAFE ENVIRONMENT 
COORDINATOR, northamericansec@gmail.com 

 

In accordance with the Diocese of Pittsburgh Safe Envi-
ronment Policy ALL volunteers must be compliant in or-
der to volunteer in ANY capacity within ANY group in 
the parish. Please contact Donna at the email address 
above for the new State requirements. As always, we are 
so very blessed to have such dedicated and wonderful vol-
unteers here at North American Martyrs Parish, and we 
appreciate you sharing your faith, time and talents to 
make our Parish Community strong and vibrant. 

SCHOOL NEWS 

DON'T SUFFER THROUGH ANOTHER CHRISTMAS  

SCHOOL WILL RESUME on Tuesday, January 3, 2017.  
AN NAM ALTIMATE AIR Fundraising Night will be held 
from 5:00-7:00 PM on Tuesday, December 27 at Alti-
mate Air Trampoline Park in North Versailles. Come 
bounce around and join in the fun! 
THE FACULTY AND STAFF of North American Martyrs 
Catholic School wishes our School and Parish Families a 
Christmas full of cheer and a new year full of God’s mer-
cy and bountiful blessings.  
 

Giant Eagle Scrip Cards 
Purchase in denominations of $25.00 or $100.00. 

Available at weekend Masses. 

YOUTH GROUP 

I WANT TO WISH everyone a very Merry 
Christmas and a Blessed New Year ~ 
Mrs. Christine Huff. 
IT IS STILL NOT TOO LATE to join the 
NAM YouthGroup. Some events coming up include: 
March for Life in Washington DC, NAM retreat lock-in 
weekend and WINTERJAM concert. 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE more information or to join our remind 
communication tool, please call me at 412-780-4630 or email me 
at chuff1571@comcast.net. See you in 2017!!! 

 

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY 

The Garden Club Federation of Pennsylvania (GCFP) is 
offering thirteen Scholarships to students who plan to 
further their education in Agriculture. Each Scholarship 
Award is a minimum of $1,000.00. A $500 Audubon 
Scholarship is also available to teachers. High School 
Seniors, College Students, and Post Grad Students who 
are residents of Pennsylvania are eligible and must be 
sponsored by a Federated Garden Club such as the Gar-
den Club of Monroeville. Click "GCFP Scholarship Ap-
plication" at http://www.pagardenclubs.org/forms.html to 
complete one application for all scholarships. Start 
now!.Applications are due February 1, 2017! For more 
information and sponsorship, please contact: 
<bowlady2000@verizon.net>, Scholarship Chairperson 
and President, Garden Club of Monroeville. 

Hope and help for troubled marriages is available through 
Retrouvaille. For confidential information about or to 
register for the program beginning with a weekend on 
January 13, please contact Retrouvaille at 412-277-
3434. You can find more information available at http://
www.retrouvailleofpittsburghinc.org. 

COPING WITH LIFE ALONE 

The loss of a spouse through separation, divorce, or death 
is a traumatic experience. The Coping with Life Alone 
program offered through Beginning Experience Interna-
tional Ministry, Inc., is structured to help those in all 
stages of grief and loss cope with their feelings about the 
end of their marriage. Coping with Life Alone sessions 
will be held weekly on Thursdays from 7:00-9:00 PM 
beginning January 12 at Ss. Simon & Jude parish For 
more information, contact Theresa Smith at 412-260-
1807 or at Theresa.mchenry@gmail.com. 

Each year at this time we are provided with a beautiful 
calendar for the new year. We thank Gene Corl Funeral 
Chapel and Jobe Funeral Home for providing them. The 
calendars can be found at all the entrances to the church. 
Please take one home to enjoy all year. 

CALENDARS 
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John and Lauren Mizik,Team Leaders, 
724-454-8755 or 724-396-0420 

“It is Christmas every time you let God love others 
through you…yes, it is Christmas every time you smile at 
your brother and offer your hand.” ~ Saint Mother There-
sa of Calcutta. On behalf of Neighborhood #2, we wish 
everyone a blessed, hope-filled Christmas. 
 
Cathie Snyder, Team Leader, 412-372-8951, 
Veronica Benson, Assistant Leader, 412-373-7853 

St. Charles Garnier arrived in Canada in 1636. He, like the oth-
er martyrs, preached the faith to the Native Americans. He did 
much of his work in the Ossernenon village. In 1649, while 
working with a group of followers, he was killed by the Iro-
quois. 

St. Gabriel Lalemant arrived in 1648 at Fort St. Mary in Cana-
da. In 1649 he joined Fr. Brebeuf at St.Ignatius. They worked at 
the mission there attempting to convert the Native Americans to 
Christianity. The mission was captured by the Iroquois tribe 
and he was taken prisoner and killed. 

St. Antoine Daniel came to see and stay in Canada in 1632. He 
preached Christianity to the Native Americans and started the 
school of our Lady of Angels in Quebec for Native American 
boys. Many of the Native Americans disliked the idea of their 
young boys being taught Christianity and the idea of a peaceful 
existence. One day in 1648 while he was saying Mass in his 
frontier chapel he was killed. 

St. Noel Chabanel came to Canada in 1643. He worked for 6 
years among the Algonquin near Fort St. Mary. He disliked the 
cruel customs and tried to teach and show the Native Ameri-
cans the Christian way. In 1649, he was killed out of hatred for 
the faith he was teaching to the Huron Indians. 

NEIGHBORHOOD 1, ST. ISAAC JOGUES 

NEIGHBORHOOD 2, ST. RENE GOUPIL 

NEIGHBORHOOD 5, ST. CHARLES GARNIER 

NEIGHBORHOOD 6, ST. GABRIEL LALEMANT 

NEIGHBORHOOD 7, ST. ANTOINE DANIEL 

NEIGHBORHOOD 3, ST. JEAN DE LALANDE 

NEIGHBORHOOD 8, ST. NOEL CHABANEL 

SMALL CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY NEWS 

NEIGHBORHOOD 4, ST. JEAN DE BREBEUF 

St. John de Brebeuf was one of the first Jesuit missionaries to 
reach Canada. He was a hardy frontiersman and established the 
first mission in 1625 near Lake Ontario. He was the first of the 
martyrs to be killed while preaching Christianity. In 1649, the 
Iroquois captured the Huron village of Saint Ignatius and he was 
killed. His courage was admired by the young native Americans.  

As many prepare Holiday dishes this upcoming week, 
please remember those homebound parishioners and 
those who live alone or experienced a recent loss. Send 
them a card or give them a call. Practice hospitality with a 
plate of cookies or an invitation to lunch or dinner. Your 
prayers are requested for Arlene Castagnero who recently 
fell in her home, required surgery, and will soon begin 
rehab. For years, she and Mike opened their home to 
friends and families to celebrate St Patrick’s Day with her 
famous Irish stew. May she have the luck of the Irish 
with a speedy recovery. If you have an upcoming birth-
day, anniversary, or prayer request and would like it men-
tioned in a future article or have any other suggestion or 
request, please feel free to contact any team member or 
me at galiamarty@verizon.net. 
 
Team Leader:  Marty Galia, 412-380-4681. 



 

If you or someone you know, particularly someone who is home-
bound or ill, would benefit from receiving a Prayer Shawl, please 

contact Mary Harrill at 412-720-0182 or at meh227@aol.com. 

 

EMERGENCY FOOD, CLOTHING & MORE 
IN MONROEVILLE & PITCAIRN 

ST. VINCENT de PAUL SOCIETY CAN HELP 
CALL 412-373-0330 X33 

WELCOME TO NORTH AMERICAN MARTYRS PARISH 
 

In order that we may serve your needs better, please fill out this 
form, check any interests and drop it in the collection basket, mail or 
bring to the Rectory/Office.  Thank you. 
 

Name _____________________________________________________ 
 

Address ___________________________________________________ 
 

Phone (Home) (         )______________ (Work) (         )_____________ 
 

___ New Parishioner ___ New Address or Phone 
___ Moving out of Parish ___ School information 
___ Returning to Parish ___ Interest in Catholicism/RCIA 
___ Entering Hospital ___ Shut in 
___ Returning Catholic ___ Women’s Guild 
___ Persons w/Disabilities  ___ St. Vincent dePaul 
___ Holy Name Soc. ___ Ladies of Charity 
___ Altar Rosary Soc. ___ Stitching Angels 
___ Jr High Youth Group ___ HS Youth Group 
___ Respect Life ___ Choir/Funeral Choir 
___ Interest in Senior Group ___ Adult Altar Server 
___ Usher 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

Mary Ann Abbenante, Michele Aber, Jim Barr, Edith Botti, Gladys 
Bronick, Ray Caskey, Rosalie Cordasco, John DeCenzo, Jenny 
Detwiler, Theresa DeVito, E. Family, Rachel Edwards, Adrienne Ellis, 
Pat Emmick, Farren Family, Anita Farruggia, Doreen Franceschini, 
Leanne Genel, Bob Gojkovich, Karen Gribscher, Tom Kimicata, David 
Maola, Bernard Matthews, Sr., Lauren Mizik, Jamie O’Grady, Celeste 
Peleggi, Michelle Poydence, R.A., Jacob R., John Roney, Christine 
Samrok, Clara Jo Sakaluk, Clara Sands, Kathy Smail, Sophie Stahl, Fr. 
Miro Stelmaszczyk, Clare Valansky, Theresa Ventresco, Renee Ven-
turella, Deborah Walker, Sherry Woods, Wesley & Alexander, 
John Yanniruberto & Nancy Youthers. 
 
If you know someone who is ill and who would like their name put on 

this prayer list, please have them contact Linda Freytag at 
412-720-0182 or at jimlyn2@verizon.net 

no later than Tuesday evening. 

Winners will appear at a later date. 

Low-gluten hosts are available at NAM and St. Michael Churches for 
anyone with wheat/gluten intolerance. They are not gluten free; they 
contain .01% of gluten/wheat. If you need this type of host, please let 
Father know before the Mass begins. 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Sunday, December 25  The Nativity of the Lord (Christmas) 
 8:00 AM Rege Hanlon-Shirley 
 9:30 AM St. Michael, Michael O’Donnell-Vargo Family 
 11:00 AM People of Parish 
Monday, December 26  St. Stephen 
 8:00 AM Joyce Chesebrough-Loretta Rarin 
Tuesday, December 27  St. John 
 8:00 AM St. Michael, Kathleen Smedley-Terry Smedley & Family 
Wednesday, December 28  The Holy Innocents 
 8:00 AM Rev. Stephen Chervenak-Taylor Family 
Thursday, December 29   
 8:00 AM St. Michael, Helen Lamb-Nick Roman 
Friday,  December 30  The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary & Joseph 
 9:00 AM Christine Vilsack-Benz Family 
Saturday, December 31   
 12:00 PM NAM-Confessions 
 4:00 PM Lisa Martino-Antimarino Family 
Sunday, January 1  Solemnity of Mary, The Holy Mother of God 
 8:00 AM People of Parish 
 9:30 AM St. Michael, Helen Tartaglione-Galia Family 
 11:00 AM Linn Celia-M/M Tony Costa 
  

We reserve the right to make unavoidable changes 
in the Mass schedule. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Articles for the January 15th bulletin must be submitted to the 

Rectory Office before Tuesday, January 3. 
 You may submit to office@namcatholicchurch.org 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Mass for the Living and Deceased Members of N.A.M.’s Altar Rosary 

Society is said at our twin parish, St. Paul’s Catholic Church in 
Crownpointe, NM, the third Wednesday of each month. LOW-GLUTEN HOSTS 

December 25, 2016                NORTH AMERICAN MARTYRS PARISH (www.namcatholicchurch.org)   Page Seven 

CALENDAR LOTTERY WINNERS 

SANCTUARY CANDLE 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK OF OUR PARISH 

 

Mon: Acts 6:8-10; 7:54-59; 16bc, 17; Mt 10:17-22 
Tue: 1 Jn 1:1-4; Jn 20:1a, 2-8 
Wed: 1 Jn 1:5-2:2; Mt 2:13-18 
Thu: 1 Jn 2:3-11; Lk 2:36-40 
Fri: Sir 3:2-6, 12-14; Mt 2:13-15, 19-23 
Sat: 1 Jn 2:18-21; Jn 1:1-18 
Sun: Nm 6:22-27; Gal 4:4-7; Lk 2:16-21 

The Sanctuary Candle at NAM burns 
this week in memory of Randy Bilinsky, 

requested by Daughter, Sarah. 
The Sanctuary Candle at St. Michael burns 

this week in memory of 
Mr. & Mrs. Dominick Tartaglione, 

requested by Children. 

OFFERTORY COLLECTIONS 

 
REPORTS WILL APPEAR AFTER THE NEW YEAR. 


